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SENT BY EMAIL

February 17t 2016

Simon Belisle, Program Manager

Great Lakes and St. Lawrence Cities Initiative
20 North Wacker Drive, Suite 2700

Chicago, lllinois 60606

Phone: 312.201.4517
simon.belisle@glslcities.org
www.glsicities.org

Dear; Sir
Re: Support for GLSLCI Board Resolution- Waukesha Diversion Application

On behalf of the Township of Huron-Kinloss Council please find below a resolution of
support passed at the February 16%, 2016 Council Meeting for the Great Lakes and St.
Lawrence Cities Initiative Board Resolution opposing the Waukesha Diversion
Application.

Motion No: 38

Moved by: Elliott Seconded by: Sloetjes

That the Township of Huron-Kinloss Council hereby endorses resolution 2016-1B of the
Great Lakes and St. Lawrence Cities Initiative opposing the Waukesha Water Diversion
Application and in so doing supports their commitment to the protection of our water
resources by calling on the Governors of lllinois, Indiana, Michigan, Minnesota, New
York, Ohio, Pennsylvania and Wisconsin, and the Premiers of Ontario and Quebec and
their representatives on the Regional Body and Compact Council to reject the Waukesha
Application in its current form.

Carried.

We thank you for your work and continued commitment to the health and vitality of the
Great Lakes and St. Lawrence basin.

Sincerely,

C.C. Honourable Kathleen Wynne, Premier
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